NAGAMBIE
RESOURCES

RETRACTION AND REPLACEMENT OF ANNOUNCEMENT

On 29 July 2020, Nagambie Resources Limited (ASX: NAG) released an
ASX announcement entitled “Potential Bacterial Gold Recovery”
(Announcement).

Following consultation with the ASX, the Company hereby retracts this
Announcement as it was not in full compliance with the JORC code and ASX
Listing Rules.

As a consequence of the retraction of the Announcement, the Company
advises that the Announcement should be disregarded and that investors
should not rely on the retracted Announcement for their investment
decisions.

Please refer to the Company’s separate release entitled “Potential Bacterial
Gold Recovery — Amended” lodged with ASX today.

Authorised by:

(At

James Earle
Chief Executive Officer
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